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RESIDENTIAL BURGLARY 
 

 

 

 

The Fort Lauderdale Police department is investigating a residential burglary that 
occurred between the hours of 11:12 A.M and 12:05 P.M on March 18

th
. The burglary 

occurred at 1153 North Rio Vista Boulevard in the City of Fort Lauderdale. 
 

Preliminary investigation has revealed that an unknown suspect gained entry into the 
residence via the rear door. Upon gaining entry into the residence the suspect was 
successful in removing several pieces of jewelry, including family heirlooms, from within 
the residence. 
 

The residence was equipped with security surveillance and captured the male suspect 
near the front door, as well as fleeing the scene on the victim’s bicycle. The bicycle is 
being described as a black and white mountain bicycle. 
 

The suspect is described as a W/M, 18 to 20 years of age, approximately 5’ 10” in 
height and 175 pounds in weight.  
 

Detectives are urging anyone with information regarding the identity of this suspect or 
details regarding this incident to contact Detective Amy Hoover at 954-828-5914 or the 
Broward Crime Stoppers at 954-493-8477 (TIPS).  
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